
Submitter: Shilo Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

While public safety is very important, please consider alternative means for funding. 

Property taxes are already high in Oregon. There has also been a lack of 

transparency and accountability about other sources and spending of funds in 

Oregon. Please correct that before adding in additional funds that the taxpayers are 

paying for. This seems rushed and not well planned. Please reconsider.  


